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Lake Mary Cleanup 
Mammoth Community Water District staff collected litter around Lake Mary. 

 

 
Mammoth Lakes, California – On October 12th MCWD staff spent part of the morning removing trash 
from the shores and general areas around Lake Mary. Roughly half of MCWD’s staff members 
representing all six departments were in attendance. Common items collected included miscellaneous 
pieces of plastic, shoes, socks, cans, bottles, broken glass of all sizes, cigarette butts, fishing line, and 
other fishing gear. Lake Mary is the surface water supply for Mammoth Lakes.  
 
“It was great to see the large turn out from District staff to support cleanup efforts at Lake Mary. We 
received many positive comments from people recreating around the lake.” stated MCWD General 
Manager Mark Busby, who was in attendance.  
 
The Mammoth Community Water District would like to thank all visitors and locals that practice Leave 
No Trace principles. To learn more about Leave No Trace go to LNT.org.   
 

 
  

### 
MCWD provides water and wastewater utility service to the Town of Mammoth Lakes and surrounding areas. MCWD 
strives to provide reliable, affordable utility service to our customers and to conduct our operations in a manner 
reflecting our stewardship role. We encourage our customers to practice responsible use of our limited water resources, 
and to take advantage of the information and services available to support this goal. 


